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Dear parents, 

Welcome to the new academic year 2024-2025!  

We are excited to embark on this journey of learning and growth together. As we start 
afresh from tomorrow ie- 04/04/2024 (Thursday), we would like to remind you of some 
general instructions to ensure a smooth and productive school year: 

 

 Kindly note the reporting timing: 

Arrival: 08:20am 

Dispersal: 02:05pm  

 Students must carry only their rough book tomorrow. 

 Additionally, students must carry 2 tiffins for both long and short breaks. Please 
remember to send a water bottle and napkin with your child. 

 ID cards are mandatory for all students. For those who have not yet received their ID 
cards, please ensure they wear a temporary/pervious year ID card with a photo and 
proper information. 

 Timetable will be shared soon. 

 Lastly, ensure your child comes to school in regular school uniform. 

 

We look forward to working closely with you to provide the best possible education and 
support for your child. Together, let's make this academic year a successful and fulfilling one 
for all our students. 

 

 

Best regards, 

Principal 
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